
Weise Funeral Home

Gordon L. Grogan
( November 04, 1913 - March 10, 2013 )

Gordon L. Grogan of Allen Park passed
away peacefully March 10, 2013 in his
100th year. Beloved husband of the late
Ruby Grogan (2000); brother-in-law of
Mildred Tuplin; loving uncle of Lyle &
Roberta Hall, Barry & Sharron Grogan,
Glen & Carol Mclean, Dan & Marilyn
Coward and Allan Tuplin. Lovingly
adored by his great & great great nieces
& nephews. Loved and cherished always by Leslie & Kirk Kuzia &
family. He will be missed by everyone whose lives he touched. Memories
are Forever. Visitation 12-5pm Thursday, March 14 and 11am - 1pm
Thursday, March 21. Funeral Service 1pm Thursday, March 21 at Weise
Funeral Home, 7210 Park, Allen Park (313-382-1150).


